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                           Malta Union of Teachers
                           Retired Educators’ Section
Visit to the Arka ta’ Noè, Siġġiewi on Friday 27 April 2018.

Programme:
	09:15

	-

	Departure from near The Mall, Floriana.


	10:00
	-
	Visit to the Arka ta’ Noè, where we can watch different exotic birds, tigers, etc.

N.B. Since the Arka is inaccessible to public transport, we will have to walk the last bit (10min).


	12:00
	-
	Coach leaves for lunch at Ta’ Rita Restaurant, Għar Lapsi.



	15:30
	-
	Departure from Għar Lapsi to Floriana.




Pick up Points:
Blata l-Bajda (Bus Stop Museum/Ħamrun side); Ħamrun (Daniel’s); Qormi (Pavi and Shopwise Supermarkets); Żebbuġ (Rounabout and Peridot Hall). Other pick-up points on request as long as they are on the route to Siġġiewi.
Menu

	Starter

or
	Spaghetti with Rabbit Sauce
Soup of the Day


	Main Course

or


	Fried Rabbit in Garlic
Grilled Chicken with Mushroom, or Pepper, or Blue Cheese Sauce

	Dessert


	Ħelwa tat-Tork

	
	1 glass of wine or soft drink
Water


You are kindly requested to book by phoning on 21237815 / 21222663.  Please indicate who is a member and who is a non-member. 

Please indicate also any dietary requirements.
Booking:

	Price including Lunch, Entrance to the Sanctuary and Transport: 


	Members :        

Non members: 
	€25

€26

	Price including Lunch, Entrance to the Sanctuary and excluding Transport: 
	Members :        

Non members:  
	€23

€24


Closing date for booking: Wednesday 25 April 2018
Emergency Number (in case you have to cancel attending the event on the day): 99829528
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VERY IMPORTANT - Our Sicilian Tour                        
Wednesday 18 April 2018 

09:00 – 12:00 - Mr Charles Borg, our Sicilian Tour leader, will be at the MUT HQ to collect the remaining funds for the tour.

Participants are asked to bring their passports.

Wednesday 02 May 2018 

10:00 – Sicilian Tour participants are strongly asked to be at the MUT HQ, 759 Triq il-Kbira, San Ġużepp, Ħamrun to meet the Tour leader and to receive instructions re the tour.

Participants are again kindly asked to bring their passports to check them against the number shown on the airline ticket.

This meeting is of paramount importance so participants are urgently requested to attend.
